
From:                              Arif Mumtaz <mumtazarif90@gmail.com>

Sent:                               Monday, July 10, 2023 10:53 PM

To:                                   sohoa@who.int

Cc:                                   naveedhaider.ctc@gmail.com; iftikharjehan@gmail.com;
complaint.ctc@chipconsulting.org

Subject:                          Urgent Matter - Allegations of Sexual Exploitation and Abuse of
Authorities ,

 

Respected Concern,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to bring a serious matter to your attention
regarding Mr. Shujat Khan, the UCOO of UC 04 in Naiabadi Baldia Town. It has come to my
attention that there are alarming allegations of sexual exploitation, abuse of authorities, and
inappropriate physical relationships with subordinate staff members.
Last night, an area supervisor named Kosar shared several explicit photographs of herself and
WhatsApp chat screenshots, which clearly indicate a deeply inappropriate relationship
between her and Mr. Shujat Khan. These screenshots were shared within a group that is



primarily used for attendance purposes, where all…




